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O to ensure airline industry development in Canada without undue burden to

the taxpayer

and two other objectives related to international services:

* that Canada get its "fair share" of the international market

* that the policy would create a framework in which the two Canadian

carriers could engage in long-term planning and the government could take

a methodical approach to bilateral negotiations.

On the one hand, and as a change from previous international policy, this policy

specifically allowed an increase in the number of Canadian gateways, i.e. the number of

cities with non-stop international air services. On the other hand, it continued some very

specific policies from the 1966-1973 period. It maintained the position of Air Canada as


